
 
This week in Class 4, Year 6 have started working on their Leavers 

assembly and Year 5 visited Adams Grammar, engaging in a    

wonderful Science workshop and learning all about the history of 

the school. In RE, we have started our final unit on Sikhism and 

in Geography we have started our final unit on global warming. 

This week the children have learnt about what global warming is, 

vocabulary associated with this, why this problem exists, and the 

problem of worldwide rising sea levels. Both year groups have  

taken part in thoughtful discussion throughout the week. Well done 

Class 4.  

 

 

 

 


